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Please ask for:  Mrs. S. Wilden

Dear Sir,

Town and Country Planning Act 1990
20 Ladbroke Square, W.11

I refer to your town planning application for the erection of an additional storey at the above address.

Further to your telephone conversation today with my assistant, Mrs. Wilden, I confirm that planning
permission reference TP/91/1209 dated 25 October 1991 for the erection of a mansard roof extension,
two storey rear extension, conversion to a single family dwelling and elevational alterations has been
implemented by the undertaking of the conversion, rear extension and elevational alterations.
Accordingly, the permission remains valid and the mansard roof addition shown on the drawings
approved under that application can be implemented without a need for further town planning
permission.

It is my opinion that the installation of a glazed rooflight on the top of the mansard roof, as shown on
your drawing 20 L Sq./00/03P, may be treated as a non-material alteration to the approved scheme
provided that the rooflight s fitted flush with the approved roof section, with no projection above the
surrounding roof top as discussed. s

Therefore, I have treated your application/as withdrawn. The Town Planning fee will be refunded under
separate cover.

Yours faithfully,

M. J. FRENCH
EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR, PLANNING AND CONSERVATION



